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Dear Residents, 

This is a reminder that the beach parking lot accommodates approximately 20% of the residents in the 

Estates.  In light of this, the shuttle bus has been provided to alleviate congestion in the lot and allow all 

residents the ability to enjoy the beach. 

To that end: 

1. Beach parking passes are for residents only, (First come first serve); proof of residency must be 

provided. 

2. Guests could either be escorted by residents or bring along the appropriate beach tags and 

access the beach by bus only. 

3. Beach tags, IDs and parking passes will be checked by staff on Saturdays and Sundays; NO 

EXCEPTIONS. 

4. For the frequent beachgoers, you are strongly encouraged to utilize the shuttle bus to the beach. 

The shuttle bus is an essential part of enhancing the beach club experience, alleviating congestion and 

providing access for all the residents of the Estates to enjoy the beach. 

Thank you. 
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